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Music Steering Group – Terms of Reference 
 
The members of this group, led by the Musical Director, are not general committee 
members. However, they meet periodically (typically 2-3 times a year) to decide the musical 
content of concerts. The librarian and deputy librarian, accompanist and Musical Director 
are core members.  
 
It would be helpful if members of this group have a broad knowledge of choral music and 
experience of singing in choirs.  Members should be able to bring ideas and be prepared to 
research resources for the programme. 
 
 


